OOP FOI PREM:EX

From: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Sent: September 17, 2020 12:31 PM

To: London, Kathy HLTH:EX

Subject: RE: REFER Re: BC Banquet hall Association

Thank you for letting me know!
Cheers,
Chris

From: London, Kathy HLTH:EX <Kathy.London@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: September 17, 2020 12:06 PM

To: Mclaren, Chris PREM:EX <Chris.MclLaren@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: REFER Re: BC Banquet hall Association

Good morning Chris, just wanted to circle back to let you know we’ve referred this on to the PHO’s office for response.
Thanks!

Kathy

From: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX <Chris.MclLaren@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: September 14, 2020 1:29 PM

To: London, Kathy HLTH:EX <Kathy.London@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Yeung, Lucinda HLTH:EX <Lucinda.Yeung@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: REFER Re: BC Banquet hall Association

Hello Kathy,

Please have the ministry or PHO respond to this request.

We know that things have changed since receiving this letter but they have checked back with us about a meeting.
Please ensure that a response goes out on behalf of the PO.

Thank you,

Chris

Christine McLaren
Scheduling Officer | Office of the Premier

1 778-974-6083 | E: chris.mclaren@gov.bc.ca

From: Horgan.MLA, John <John.Horgan.MLA@|eg.bc.ca>
Sent: August 26, 2020 4:08 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX <Premier@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: BC Banquet hall Association

[EXTERNAL]
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From: BC Banquet Hall <bcbangquethall@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 8:25 PM

To: Horgan.MLA, John <John.Horgan.MLA®@leg.bc.ca>

Cc: Ultimate Banquet Hall <info@ultimatebanguethall.com>; micheal@riversidehalls.com
Subject: BC Banquet hall Association

Hello John, my name is Sukh Mann and i would like to meet with you regarding the current situation that we are facing
with operating our business.

As you know or have seen in the news we are trying everything to comply with regulations and are facing numerous
challenges. We are coming to you now because we feel we have no where else to go.

We would be happy to come to Victoria or where ever is convenient for you to meet with you please let me know when
you are available to meet with us.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Regards

Sukh Man

President

BC Banquet Hall Association
604-250-6596

BC Banquet Hall Association
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